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Life in all its Fullness 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
This school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and expects all 

staff and volunteers to share this commitment 
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New Street, Rubery, Rednal, Birmingham, B45 0EU 
Tele:  0121 675 8700   

Website:  www.hollyhill.bham.sch.uk 
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Headteacher:  Charlotte Taylor     Deputy Headteacher:  Mark Carr 

15th October 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
One more week to go until the end of this half term. It’s been a long one but one that has been blessed with no 
cases of Corona in school. 
 
In the spirit of Respect, Kindness, Love, Patience, Tolerance and Hope; thank you to everyone who has helped in 
keeping everyone safe whilst on the school site by wearing a mask (unless exempt) and adhering to social 
distancing on our one-way system. FYI I have given out over 200 masks. Thank you to families who have donated 
boxes for the benefit of all, I know we are all trying hard to adapt to the new way of things. If anyone else feels 
they can donate a box of masks, I would greatly appreciate it. 
 
A couple of reminders: 
 
I ask that only 1 adult pick up so that we have only those necessary on site. Could I please ask that if you have 
older children from the high school, that they wait outside the gates. There is no need for them to be walking 
through the site unless they are nominated to pick up.  
 
It is also really important that you keep all your children with you when on site. We keep the children separate 
from other year groups all day. Please don’t let them play in the grounds at the end of the day. During the school 
day they have a designated play space to reduce the small chance of cross contamination. 
 
My absolute aim is to keep school fully open so I will consider any measures necessary to reduce the spread of 
Corona. I hope that you can appreciate the weight of responsibility I feel to keep everyone safe. 
To further improve safety by easing the flow on site and to enable those of you who have children at Reaside or 
other schools, we are going to change the drop off and pick up times slightly from Monday 19th October. 
 
Drop Off 
Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and 2  
     
 8.40-9.00am  
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Pick up 
 
Nursery 
3.00 - 3.10pm 
 
Reception, Year 1 and 2   
3.10 – 3.30pm 
 
As you can appreciate, there will be no after school clubs for the foreseeable future. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Charlotte Taylor 
Headteacher 
 


